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Dear Parent/Carer, 

Our new half term has started well.  Two weeks in and lots of things have happened that we would 
like to share with you.  Of course, you will know about most things from our school Twitter account 
anyway! 

We have had quite a few school trips already. Some classes have visited Wakefield Library and 
Year 2 have been to Pontefract Liquorice Factory.  Please see photos on twitter. 

During the week, we have had Hand to Mouth in working with our Year 2 and Year 5 children – 
looking at Lent and Holy week.  Hand to Mouth are a Christian organisation who work with Church 
of England Schools to support the Christian ethos. 

Please take some time to spare a thought for our Year 6 children who have been given their 
Secondary school allocations this week.  They found out which school they will be going to in 
September.  I always feel a sense of sadness when this information comes…our children are 
growing up and will soon be leaving us! 

We finished this week on a really high note with an exciting World Book Day where children and 
staff dressed as literacy characters.  It always amazes me the effort that everyone makes to dress 
up for this event and the great feeling all around school.  On Thursday, we took some children to 
Waterstones where they got to browse and choose some books. 

World Book Day Winners 

 

A great start to the half term!  Don’t forget Red Nose Day this coming Friday and remember to book 
your appointments for parents evening when the letter gets to you. 

Thank you. 

F. Islam 

Headteacher 

 


